
Trewirgie Infants’ & Nursery School 

Part of Truro and Penwith Academy Trust 

    Newsletter–10
th

 November 2023  

 
We care, we help, we succeed. Ni a with, Ni a weres, Ni a sewen. 

 

This week in the Nursery we have been reading 'The Enormous Turnip' and using 

real turnips to accompany the story. The children have been using the word 

'enormous' to describe other things in the nursery. They found an enormous pumpkin 

and an enormous puddle in our garden!  We have also been watching the Cbeebies 

poppy animation and painting poppies for Remembrance. 

 

 



 
 

The children in reception have enjoyed a week learning about special times and 
celebrations. They started the week talking about bonfire night and learning a 

firework poem. They also learned about Diwali, the Hindu festival of light, which is 
celebrated at the weekend. They learned about how Hindu families prepare and 

celebrate and then they helped to prepare our own Diwali celebration. The children 
helped to make treats for our Diwali party. The children tried the coconut sweets and 

the mango lassi drink and watched a puppet show of the story of Rama and Sita. 
They also learned a dance together to finish off the celebrations. They finished the 
week by finding out about Remembrance Day, why we wear poppies and who we 

are remembering at this time. They worked collaboratively in their classes to create a 
piece of artwork which will take pride of place on the school grounds.  

 
 

 

  

 

 
 

 



In Year 1 this week the children have started reading the book “Lost in the Toy 
Museum”. Today they played hide and seek with their own class toys and made a 
post it note trail like “Bunting the cat” has to follow in the book. They’ve also been 

thinking about “Bunting’s” character. 
 

The children have also been using Purple Mash on the iPads. They've made their 
own avatars, coloured in pictures using paint tools and drawn their own pictures. 

 
If you have any old toys from the past and would like to come and show them to our 
Year 1 children, we are having a pop up toy museum next Wednesday afternoon. 

Contact Miss Maun if you’d like to join us from 1.30pm 
 

 

 



  

This week in Geevor, we have 

had a fantastic time in our 

music sessions and been 

taking turns to play the 

instruments in time with the 

beat of the song.   



 

 

 

Cornish Word of the Week 

As part of the Go Cornish Scheme, we are teaching everyone some Cornish words 
and phrases. Each week we will add a new word or phrase to the newsletter which 

you may like to use at home. 
 

This week’s word is:  Exciting – Yntanus 

 

 

 

Makaton sign of the week  

                                          

 



 

Dates for your Diary 

 
Wednesday 15th November - 1.30 - 3.10pm - Year 1 pop up toy museum. 

Friday 17th November – Children in Need – Spotacular 

Wednesday 6th December – Bag 2 School clothes collection 

December – Christmas Fayre – 01st December 

Year 1 Nativities: - Wednesday 6th December - 2pm - priority for Class 4 

families 

Thursday 7th December - 2pm - priority for Class 5 families 

Friday 8th December - 2pm - priority for Class 6 families 

Friday 8th December– Year 2 Carol Concert. 10:30am at St Andrews 

Church 

Reception Nativities: - Monday 11th December - 2pm - priority for Class 1 

families 

Tuesday 12th December - 2pm - priority for Class 2 families 

Wednesday 13th December - 2pm - priority for Class 3 families 

Wednesday 13th December – Nursery nativity 09:30am in our sports hall  

Priority for a class per date simply means we can even out the number of 
adults in the hall for each performance. 

If you are unable to attend the performance date for your child's class, please 
feel free to attend another date. Every child will perform in the nativity every 

day as the performance is a year group performance. 
 

 

Attendance 
 

The class with the best attendance this week goes to 
Class 6.  

 
Well done! 

 
 



 
Learner and Superstar of the week 

 Learner Superstar 

Class 1 – 

King Edward 

Marni is our learner of the week for 

always trying her best during all our 

learning. Marni likes to practice even 

more during her independent learning 

time. Well done, Marni. 

Phoebe is our star of the week for her 

incredible attitude towards school this week. 

You have been so brave and it has been 

such a delight to see you enjoying school. 

Keep up the good work Phoebe 

Class 2 – 

Wheal Uny 

Carter Clark - for having such a great 

attitude to his learning, especially in 

Read Write Inc. He has amazed us with 

how many sounds he remembers and 

he is listening carefully and trying his 

best all the time. Well done Carter! 

Chester Dower - for settling back into being 

at school after being so poorly and showing 

us what a fantastic listening and learner he 

is. Well done Chester 

Class 3 – 

Robinson 

Tommy Bateman - for impressing his 

new Read Write Inc teachers with his 

great listening skills and his ability to 

make words quickly on his magnet 

board. Well done Tommy! 

George Olds - for confidently trying lots of 

new things this week. Well done George! 

Class 4 – 

Wheal Basset 

 Isaac has really enjoyed learning to 

add numbers this week. He has also 

presented his work beautifully. Well 

done Isaac 

Kobe has been a super star this week, 

being a kind friend to all around him. Thank 

you Kobe  

 

Class 5 –  

Grenville 

Frankie - For his beautiful handwriting 
and doing a super job in his English 
work. 
 

Nelly - For answering lots of questions and 
doing super listening on the carpet. 
 

Class 6 – 

Pednandrea 

Archie - For brilliant concentration in 
maths and working so hard to draw the 
counters in the square 

Stanley - For always being ready to answer 
questions thoughtfully and super effort in 
making his own comic book at home 

Class 7 – 

Carn Brea 

Freddie - for leading our reading raffle 
at home and in school 
 

Daniel - for making friends and always 

being kind and helpful in class 

Class 8 –  

Dolcoath 

EJ Bondoc - Ej has had an incredible 

week, particularly with his maths work. 

He always works hard and is 

determined to help his friends too. Well 

done, EJ 

Lily Bartlett - Lily is always such a positive 

presence in the classroom. She always 

loves bringing in wonderful creations for 

show and tell. Thank you, Lily! 

Class 9 –      

South Crofty 

Emelyn – For her improvements in 

handwriting and being a ray of 

sunshine 

Harmony – For her amazing attitude to 

learning in maths 

Class 10  Keiana for her brilliant contributions to learning this week.  Keiana has been a total 

super star this week, been focused on her learning and been a fantastic friend.  Well 



Geevor done Keiana 
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Year 1  

Pop Up Toy Museum 

Gwithti Gwariellow 

Wednesday 15th November 

 

To launch their new English text, 

‘Lost in the Toy Museum’ Year 1 

would like to invite anyone who 

has any interesting old toys to 

come into the school hall from 

1.30pm. 

We will set up tables and groups 

of children will have a chance to 

come around and ask questions 
and look at the materials the toys 

were made from. 

Please speak to or message Miss 

Maun if you would like to come 

along. 

 

 



 



 



 


